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We support HB 3062 and am urging you to also support this bill.  We live in a rural 

area within urban reserve boundary that is primarily residential development.  The bill 

would help cities to plan for anticipated industrial development and by reducing 

incompatible industrial zoning, and also reduce public health and safety risks. It 

would also reduce hazardous conflicts like heavy industrial truck traffic and conflicts 

with pedestrian/bike use in school and residential zones. Also would reduce 

unintentional urban sprawl and hazards that harm watersheds, farms and forest 

areas.  Thank you for listening. 
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